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Daniel Sarnoff

From: Jeff Ahne
Sent: Friday, May 5, 2023 11:22 AM
To: Jerry Barberio
Cc: Daniel Sarnoff
Subject: ball field machine 
Attachments: VOM Laser Level Attachment.pdf; VOM 6040 Quote 5-4-23.pdf

Good morning, Jerry. 
 
We in the parks department are running into an issue with our ball field machine. As you 
know parks deals with maintenance of all harbor island softball and baseball fields(4). Our 
current machine was bought in 2008 and has over 20,000 hours on the meter. We are 
running into mechanical problems and are keeping it up and running as best we can. The 
issue we are now running into is availability of parts. Our parks mechanic can keep it alive 
for now but without being able to secure the proper parts and the use it gets ( 7 days a 
week, approximately 48 hours a week) I am afraid of a total breakdown and seeing that this 
is a special piece of equipment it is not readily available for rental if it was to totally 
breakdown. If the ball field machine comes out of service that would cause us to cancel 
little league baseball, little league softball, and VOM softball. I have a replacement on the 
parks capital for 2025 but I do not believe our current machine will last that long. It is with 
hope that we can secure the new ball field groomer and keep the old one as a backup/ 
spare, so we are not in any danger of canceling games/ leagues due to not having the 
proper equipment.  
 
Please see included quote for new ball field groomer totaling $45,051.58. There are unused 
funds in committed fund balance equaling $10,000 that we would be able to use towards 
the new ball field machine. We would only need to request $35,051.58 to purchase new ball 
field groomer and have old machine as spare. 
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Thank you  
 
If you have any questions please let me know  
 
Jeff Ahne  
General Foreman  
Village Of Mamaroneck  
Parks department  
 


